
 
NWN Newsletter #22 

September 2025 
NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3560 Kc 

 
Hello gang, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 
 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   16 
K6APW  31 
N0DA   30 
K7EP   3 
W7GB  30 
NG7I   28 
W7IZ   13 
N7KC   31 
WB4SPB  26 
N7TB   1 
KB7WDP  24 
WB7WFL  10 
K6YR   10 
 
QNI   253 
QTC   61 

Stats: QNI’s were lower last month than in July but the 
QTC was higher.  I’m sure QNI’s will increase as the 
weather starts getting cooler and we’re inside more.  My 
other net attendance was dismal through the summer 
because of so much going on.   

We should finally be getting fiber internet here later this 
week which means I’ll be able to QRO on 80m again.  For 
the last year anything over 150w on 80m will shut down 
the DSL service we have. 

Thanks again to everyone for continuing to make NWN 
the success that it is.   Both Jim and Lee hit every NWN 
session in August!  Looking at the YTD stats, Lee hasn’t 
missed a single NWN session this year! 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, please 
contact me - Patrick NG7I sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll 
see about getting you on the schedule.  If you want to try 
it, just ask.  The existing guys might just let you have 
their slot!  If it turns out to be too much then we’ll take it 
back no problems. 

. . . 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN as “Net 
Without a Name” -hi 

mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

